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It has been a busy week in pre school
and Miss Byars and Mr Davies have
been in all the classes to watch the
fabulous phonics work that s
happening. The children have enjoyed
playing “silly soup” and identifying the
initial sound of their “bug” words. The
children have enjoyed learning about
Incy wincy Spider and have tried to find
insects in the outside area. Next week
we will continue our learning about
insects and we will be talking about how
we can catch a spider!
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MESSAGE FROM THE
TEACHERS:

Please remember that trainers should only be
worn on PE days.

HOME ACTIVITY:

We have been talking about how to be resilient
and that it is good to try new things and keep
trying, even if it is difficult. Encourage your child
to try new things e.g. food/activities.
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Library Books - Please make
sure books are returned in the
yellow library folders to allow your
child to take a new book out.
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